
Dear Future Tenant of 836 E. 26th Street, 

 

I am the current tenant in the home, and I truly had an amazing experience living in this cute 

home and wanted to share the greatness with you. This home was such a cozy place to live nestled in 

the neighborhood. I enjoyed the many walks on these streets with my puppy Zoey. The neighbors are 

super friendly and always wave as we walk past. At the end of E 26th they’re putting in a wine bar/coffee 

shop. I have watched them revitalize the old postal station over the last year into a charming new 

neighborhood spot.  

One of my favorite things to do in the house is to watch the family of blue jays in the trees from 

my living room or kitchen window. All the trees in the yard make it feel like a private oasis to enjoy while 

sipping your morning coffee on the back porch. The back neighbor, David, is awesome! He frequently 

picks up my Amazon packages off the front porch and brings them to the back of the house if he notices 

them before I do. He loves animals and I my dog absolutely adores him.  

The home gets an enormous amount of natural light which is one of the things that drew me to 

the home initially. What the home lacks in updates it makes up for with the incredible landlords. Any 

time I had any requests, they handled them in the timeliest and most accommodating way. They truly go 

above and beyond, which is hard to find! You might be asking why I would want to leave such a great 

situation, and I must tell you it is because my personal circumstances have changed. I hope this home 

brings you as much joy, laughter, and comfort as it brought me this past year!  

 

Current Tenant of 836 E. 26th!        

 

 


